

Access to Information and Privacy Office

550 University Avenue, Charlottetown, PE, Canada C1A 4P3 Telephone: 902.894.2840 • Email: accessprivacy@upei.ca

Request Number: 6

January 17, 2018

Peter Rukavina via electronic mail peter@rukavina.net

Dear Peter Rukavina:

Re: Access to Information Request (December 2017)

I am responding to your request of December 21, 2017 for access to information under the University of Prince Edward Island Access to Information and Protection of Personal Information and Privacy Policy (the "Policy").

We are pleased to be in a position to provide access to parking information specified in your Request.

The Policy requires the payment of fees. Your request has now been processed and fees must be paid before access can be provided.

You will receive an invoice directly from the UPEI Accounting Office in relation to this request for information. That invoice will contain details on payment. Payment must be made through that process before documents will be released. Once you have made payment of the invoice please contact the undersigned, and the information will be released.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Patti J. Wheatley

Chief Access to Information and Privacy Officer

University of Prince Edward Island